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Last term we concluded
our focus on autumn by
helping our hedgehog to
hibernate, the children
helped to make it a lovely
warm bed to sleep in for
winter.  We then went on
to celebrate Christmas !

Our focus when we return and settle in to a new
year we will be winter and our favourite stories.

We are looking forward to returning to
Playstation on Thursday 4th January. 
we hope you all enjoyed the holiday and are fully
refreshed. We are looking forward to hearing all
the news from the children about their Christmas. 
We are are also looking forward to welcoming all
our new children and their families.


